
                                   

     
 

 

 

 

 
PERINI NAVI CUP 2009 

PORTO CERVO, 3rd – 5th September 
 
 
NOTICE TO COMPETITORS  No.2 
 
 
This notice amends Notice n°1. The boat to boat communication channel will be VHF 71 and not  
VHF 70 as previous communicated. 
 
 
 
Explanation of this Notice: 
It is important that boats communicate with one another whenever safety is in question. It is also important 
that they do not use VHF 72 for that purpose so that the Race Committee announcements during the lengthy 
stating sequence are not interrupted or stepped on. Hence, boats should be monitoring both VHF channels 
71 and 72 from the time they leave the dock until the day’s racing is complete.  
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Craig 
 
Race Committee 
 
 
           Porto Cervo 
           4th  September, 2009 
           Posted: 10.00 hours 



                                   

     
 

 

 

 

 
PERINI NAVI CUP 2009 

PORTO CERVO, 3rd – 5th September 
 
 
NOTICE TO COMPETITORS  No.1 
 
The Sailing Instructions allow for and encourage boat to boat communications while racing for safety 
purposes (SI Section 20.3). 
 
The Organizing Authority requests that all boats monitor and use VHF Channel 70 for boat to boat 
communications from the time they leave the dock until racing is complete.  
 
 
 
Explanation of this Notice: 
It is important that boats communicate with one another whenever safety is in question. It is also important 
that they do not use VHF 72 for that purpose so that the Race Committee announcements during the lengthy 
stating sequence are not interrupted or stepped on. Hence, boats should be monitoring both VHF channels 
70 and 72 from the time they leave the dock until the day’s racing is complete.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Craig 
 
Race Committee 
 
 
           Porto Cervo 
           3rd September, 2009 
           Posted: 16.00 hours 


